
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

Week 5 Term 3 
 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
      This Friday we are having one of the school’s major sporting events 
of the year, the Whole School Athletics Day at Howitt Park.  
 
 The grades 3, 4, 5 & 6s will be leaving at 9:00 as the first events are 
starting at 9:30.  
 
 The junior events will begin at 10:00. Students can come dressed in 
their house colours for the day to support their team.  
 
 The weather should be a pleasant 17C and a partly cloudy day. Students should dress  
appropriately for the day with layers and a hat.    
 
 Sunscreen will be provided by the school. Students will need to bring plenty of snacks 
to graze on as they compete throughout the day and a full bottle of water. We are hoping 
to see as many supporters as possible attend the carnival to give encouragement to all our 
students. 
  
       On Monday 20th of August, book week will begin. We are kicking off the week with a 
dress up day based around your child’s favourite book character. This is a great  
opportunity to talk to your children about the books they like to read. Discussion around 
plots and characters can improve a child’s understanding of what they have read. Reading 
also improves imagination and  
creativity. I hope that next week there will be lots of discussions about books read at 
school and at home.  
  
     Miss Langley’s  3/4 B are walking up to Maddocks Gardens next Tuesday 21st of Au-
gust to read books to the residents and create a relationship that will have positive  
outcomes for the students and residents.  
  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 15th August 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

August  
Fri 17th:     Whole School Athletics 
 
Mon 20th:  Book Character Dress Up Day 
 
Tue 28th:    Somers Camp (28th Aug - 5th Sept) 
 
Thur 30th:  District Athletics  
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

September 
 
Wed 12th: Numeracy Night  
 
Thur 20th: Parent Teacher Interviews   
   4.00 - 8.00pm  
 
Fri 21st: Parent Teacher Interviews  
   8.30am - 1.00pm 
  
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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            Something to ponder. That learning occurs when you are taken outside your comfort zone. 
We all need to be challenged to learn and to do that, there needs to be a slight uncomfortable  
feeling, a little bit of pressure felt internally. Can you remember when you got a new computer 
program, a flat pack of furniture, you had to speak publically or you had to start a project at work 
that was something new? Those butterflies start in your stomach. By the end, though, we begin to 
feel confident and have a certain level of mastery. If we were to stay in our comfort zone all the 
time we would not be challenged and therefore never learn anything new.  So take that challenge 
to step outside that comfort zone because we are asking your children to do it every day. 
            

 
     Yours Sincerely 
      Warwick Fraser  
      Principal  

 
 

 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children are going to be 
absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you a phone call from our 
attendance officer.  
 
New Canteen Menu Term 3: 
A new canteen menu has started this term. The new menu is attached to the newsletter as some of 
the prices have increased.  
 

Somers Camp: 
This year Somers Camp runs from Tuesday 28th August to 5th September.  
Please remember to finalise payment by Friday 24th August. Please contact the office if 
you are unsure of your balance. 
 

Woolworths Junior Blaster (was Milo Cricket) 5-8 year olds: 
Junior Blasters is for kids learning the basic skills of cricket with participants  
building their skills through fun, game based activities. The activities are  
designed for small groups to ensure every child gets a go, allowing them to test 
and learn new skills. Register online at www.playcricket.com.au and search for 
Meerlieu Cricket Club. 
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Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Ashlee Summerfield  - For always showing respect by using excellent manners.   
                  Thank you, Ashlee!   
 
1 /2 A: Zane Kerr - For working really hard to show respect to the speaker when listening and following  
                  instructions.  
        
1 /2 B: Iyla Dalley – Iyla is always a respectful member of our classroom. She consistently does the right 
                  thing and tries her hardest. We are always super proud of you Iyla.    
   
1/2 C: Billy Rowe- Always showing respect to his teachers and classmates. Billy has demonstrated being 
                  respectful by waiting patiently after requesting help with Math work.    .  
    
3/4 A: Oliver Stewart - For showing care and respect towards his Prep reading buddy Akaash. 
                    
3/4 B: The Whole Class of 34B  - for showing responsibility towards their learning, working 
               hard and giving their best efforts.      
 
3/4 C: Shelby Sergeant  -  For always giving herself the best chance to learn by always  
               listening respectfully to her teachers and classmates. 
 
5/6 A: Eliza Kilby  - You have shown that you are responsible for your work and  
               learning.  This was demonstrated by asking about your progress and making sure that 
               you are on the ‘right track’.    It is great that you are pushing yourself and putting in  
               high amounts of effort into every task.  This also takes resilience.  Well Done     
   
5/6 B: Lahni McNamara  - Congratulations Lahni.  You are organised, always listen and 
               show excellent manners in class.       
            
5/6 C: Lawson Ward  - For show ing respect by greeting his teachers.  Lawson stays on 
               task and is well organised.  He does not disturb others or get distracted by others.   
       
5/6 D: . 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Mondays 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

Please check the menu for new pricing.  
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